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 29th July 2022

 Hey guys,

	Just a quick newsletter for you all as we swoop graciously Into the summer holidays.

Outdoor Play

	Please could we ask that the children come in sensible footwear for outdoor play (we all love an open-toed sandal or flip flop but they’re not very practical when you’re running around) Also please don’t forget to be applying sun-cream in the morning, even if it is overcast, as it is so changeable at the moment and our garden can be quite the little sun-trap.

House Guest

	We just wanted to quickly let you know that Carol’s mum Is coming to stay with us for a few weeks In August, she has been Isolating for the last couple of weeks In preparation for her stay, she Is fully DBS checked and, In fact, has worked in childcare for over 20 years now. We just wanted to let you all know In case you were wondering who the random older lady Is wandering around the house.

Holiday Dates

	Please ensure that you have made a note of our holiday dates as listed below and If you have anything booked In that we don’t know about please pop It In a message/email as It makes It a lot easier to organise our time.



Boogie Tots

	For those of you that come In on a Thursday we’re sad to say that Boogie Tots Is finishing at the end of this month. Chloe was having August off anyway to spend time with her family and has decided not to carry It on from September due to her other work commitments.


Illnesses and Attendance

	As wonderful as It Is that we are slowly getting away from the grip of this pandemic we are still In the midst of It and with the rise In positive cases In this area It Is just as Important that we are all super-careful when It comes to Illnesses. If you or your child Is displaying any cold/flu-like symptoms It Is really Important that you get yourselves tested before sending your child back. From talking to others In this Industry It Is apparent that we have been really, really lucky so far that we haven’t had any Incidents or been forced to close and a lot of that Is down to you guys. Carol and I are testing every day and with the Insane number of tourists around for the next month or so we are gonna be really picky with any outings that we may go on.

Runner Beans/Sunflowers

	It would be fab If you could send In pics of the progress of your child’s beans/sunflowers. It’s really strange this year not to have them growing and being cared for here, this Is probably the first time In over 8years that we haven’t had any sort of plant growing competition.





	


				Much Love     
Carol & Nik.


Term Dates (for Early Years Funded Children)

Autumn Term Begins – Monday 6th September

Autumn Half Term – Monday 25th October - Friday 29th October 

Last Day of Autumn Term – Friday 17th December





Carol & Nik Holiday Dates


Monday 23rd - Friday 27th August (Inclusive)

Friday 24th - Monday 27th September (Inclusive)



